
 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope that you are safe and well, during what has been a very unsettled year. 

We are looking forward to Christmas Dinner at Phoenix Academy and want to 

take this opportunity for your child to join us and have a roast dinner on 16th 

December 2020.  The options will be Turkey or Quorn, with all the trimmings 

and a dessert.  The dinner will be £2.20, however if your child is in receipt of 

free school meals, they will receive a meal.  Please note this will be the ONLY 

option on the day, so if your child does not like hot meals and does have free 

school meals then you will need to supply them with a packed lunch on this day. 

We will need your response by NO later than Monday 7th December 2020. 

The 16th December 2020 will also be Christmas Jumper day; this is a donation of 

£1, which will be donated to Save the Children Charity. 

Yours Sincerely 

Miss E Phillips 

Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

My Child______________________ Class ________ would like a 

Christmas Dinner on 16th December 2020, costing £2.20 and will be paid 

via Debit or Credit Card via School Money or the School Office, before 

16th December 2020 ______ or will be bringing a packed lunch ____    

*Please Tick the appropriate response.  

Signed _________________________ Dated _______________________    

 


